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Road to reform

There are two stages to this  
consultation process:
•	Stage 1 (October–December 2011):  
seeking views on the issues for reform  
and any thoughts on solutions

•	Stage 2 (March–July 2012):  
seeking input into a range of options.

The NSW Government, is reviewing the laws for the protection and conservation of Aboriginal culture  
and heritage in NSW and invites you to be part of this journey towards reform.

Have your say
Be a part of these unique and 
important conversations. 

Attend an Aboriginal community 
workshop
Details are available on the website 
www.environment.nsw.gov.au/achreform   
or call 1800 881 152 for locations.

Telephone
If you cannot attend one of the above 
workshops, call 1800 881 152 to arrange 
a meeting in your local area. These can 
be arranged for a group of people or for a 
one-on-one discussion with you.

Online
www.environment.nsw.gov.au/achreform   
– the website currently has an 
issues paper, milestones paper, an 
online consultation forum and other 
information on the reform process.

Message bank
Call 1800 881 152 and leave a message 
about what issues you want to have 
addressed as part of this process.

Email
Email your comments to  
ach.reform@environment.nsw.gov.au

Send a written submission
Write to: 
Mr Norman Laing 
Office of Environment and Heritage
PO Box 1967
Hurstville BC NSW 1481

Closing date for submissions is  
1 December 2011


